
OhCR Education Team
‘Building a More Cyber Secure Ohio’

The Ohio Cyber Reserve (OhCR) Education Team will assist your school
in placing cybersecurity posters in key locations around your district.

❑ Break Area
❑ Bulletin Board
❑ Cafeteria
❑ Front Office
❑ Library
❑ Technology Department

Posters and other similar data security

media help your school district meet

the NIST Cybersecurity Framework,

PROTECT (PR) function Subcategory

PR.AT-1 data security control.

Awareness and Training (PR.AT): The organization’s personnel and partners are provided cybersecurity

awareness education and are trained to perform their cybersecurity-related duties and responsibilities

consistent with related policies, procedures, and agreements.

For other OhCR Education Team support such as Security Awareness Training, Curriculum Review, and Cyber

Club assistance, contact: Colonel (RET) Craig W. Baker
Cyber Reserve Administrator
The Adjutant General's Department
Cell: (614) 315-7384, Office: (614) 356-7992
OhioCyberReserve@ucmail.uc.edu

Both posters shown are from the Center for Development of Security Excellence. Security Awareness Posters (https://www.cdse.edu/)
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